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 MEMORANDUM 
DATE:  September 28, 2022  

FROM:  Holly Malynyk, Secretary-Treasurer  

RE:   B4-21 Lynda and Roger Falladown  
 

 

 

Please be advised that at the Committee of Adjustment Hearing on September 28, 
2022 the Committee passed the following motion regarding the above noted file:  
 

Be it resolved that the Committee of Adjustment receive Staff Report PL2022-
072 for information; and 
That the application be deferred until the issues with the County of Grey and 
Township of Southgate Public Works can be addressed or resolved.  

 
Once the County of Grey and Township of Southgate Public Works comments are 
addressed, this file will be brought back to the Committee of Adjustment. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Municipal Planner, 
Clinton Stredwick, or the undersigned. 
 
 
Holly Malynyk  
Secretary-Treasurer 
Committee of Adjustment  
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